
HOLIDAY TREE DECORATING CONTEST 
 

 
 

Palos Heights Organizations, Churches, Schools, and Families are invited to participate in the 
City’s Annual Holiday Tree Decorating Contest. There is no fee to enter the contest and the City 
provides the trees. The trees will be displayed in the Art Garden (123rd St. & 72nd Ct.) throughout 
the holiday season.  

The trees are judged on creativity and theme. Prizes are awarded to the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Place 
winners. All participants receive a certificate of participation. 

The winners will be officially announced at the City Council meeting on December 15, 2020. 

Applications must be submitted no later than Friday, November 13, 2020 by 4 p.m. 
Tree Decorating takes place from November 23 – 27.  

Decorations and signs must be removed by January 3 if you want to keep them. 

 
Guidelines for tree decorating will be placed on the homepage of the City’s website at 
www.palosheights.org; picked up at City Hall, or emailed if indicated. For questions, please call 
Margaret Carey at 708-480-3003. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of Group:              
   (This is how the group’s name MUST appear on the sign in front of the tree) 

 
Contact Person:  ___________________________  Best Phone #:        
 
Address:               
 
Email:  _______________________________________  # of people in your group:     
 

Return application to: 
City of Palos Heights, Attn: Margaret Carey, 7607 W. College Drive, Palos Heights, IL 60463 

Or email to mcarey@palosheights.org 

http://www.palosheights.org/

